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Strategic planning forum in the faculty of veterinary medicine 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]The faculty of veterinary medicine and central unit of strategic planning organize a forum to increase the awareness of the strategic planning. Prof.Dr. Muhammad Abu Salim, the dean of the faculty asserts that development of all sectors in the faculty concurs with the principles of faculty’s endeavor to carry out its strategic planning.    
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